NOTICE OF VACANCY

The Financial Intelligence Unit (FIU) is
reinforcing its team and has a vacancy for the post
of Procurement and Supply Officer on a
contract basis for an initial period of one year.

FINANCIAL

Interested candidates are requested to apply via the INTELLIGENCE UNIT
FIU's web portal www.fiumavritius.org-Career REPUBLIC OF MAURITILS
Section for further information and application.

All applications will be treated in strict confidentiality.

The FIU reserves the right to call the best qualified candidates for selection
process and not to make any appointment as a result of this advertisement.

Deadline: 21 June 2023 at latest by 16. 00 hrs.

Financial Intelligence Unit
10" Floor, SICOM Tower, Wall Street,
Ebéne Cybercity, Ebéne 72201,

Republic of Mauritius
Tel.: + 230 454 1423
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